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Service notice & severe weather update

In the event that inclement weather affects our ability to safely operate and serve the community, City

Library may be forced to close early and unexpectedly. 

Closing the library is a last resort, based on the safety and wellbeing of the public and library staff. 

For the most up-to-date information, please follow our Twitter account at

https://twitter.com/NorthVanCityLib or regularly check our website. 
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If you need emergency shelter, please reach out to the Lookout Housing and Health Society at 604-

982-9126.
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